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CLUB ANNOUNCEMENT 
Thursday, 6 May 2021 

 

Dear Members, 

 

Due to the Movement Control Order (MCO) enforced in the Kuala Lumpur 

area from 7 to 20 May 2021, the Main Lounge and Poolside Pavilion will be 

open for takeaway food and beverage only, while dine-in services are 

prohibited until further notice. Modesto’s will also be closed during this time. 

 

Sporting activities at the Club will continue and changing rooms remain 

open under strict Standard Operating Procedures (SOPs) as instructed by 

the Majlis Keselamatan Negara (MKN). 

 

Members are reminded to wear a face mask at all times and to please 

practice safe distancing of at least 1.5 meters when socializing at the Club. 

Your safety and well-being are of the highest priority to us, especially when 

you are at the Club.  

 

We are continuously sanitizing and disinfecting the Clubhouse and 

surrounding buildings so that members can feel comfortable when they 

come to the Club. 

 

Thank you. 

 

THE ROYAL SELANGOR GOLF CLUB (351-D) 

Jalan Kelab Golf, Off Jalan Tun Razak, 55000 Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia 

Tel: +603-9206 3333 (GL) | Fax: +603-9285 3939 |  

Email: info@rsgc.com.my | Website: www.rsgc.com.my  

http://apps2.xendsys.com/index.php/campaigns/gj927bf4b9254/track-url/sg924dlen973a/274721e65d85d91be3cd17ec14951ca5250e8da1
http://www.rsgc.com.my/

